
Lighting contest winners announced

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

Bob and Brenda Heldenbrand’s home, pictured above, at 315 N. Campbell Ave., won
second-place honors in the annual Holyoke Christmas lighting contest. 

Joe and Ruth Kinnie’s home at 915 Frenchman Hts., pictured above, received third place.

—Enterprise photos

  

The contest is sponsored each year by the City of Holyoke and Holyoke Enterprise, and cash
prizes are awarded for the top three decorated homes. It has been determined by sponsors that
homes may not win back-to-back years in the annual lighting contest.
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